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SPECIAL BOE MEETING SEPTEMBER 17™

The Peru CSD Board of Education will hold a special meeting on Thursday, September 17,
2020 at 6:00 PM. The main focus of the meeting is to discuss the fall sports season. Due
to current COVID-19 conditions, the meeting will be held remotely via Google Meet. The
public may view the meeting live at https://youtu.be/FQP4nMuR3LY. The meeting will also be
recorded and will be available on the District's website at www.perucsd.orqg.

The full agenda will be available on the District's website.

SEPTEMBER 14,2020 for more information, phone the Superintendent of Schools, 643-6002
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